
STELLENBOSCH UNIVERSITY
POSTDOCTORAL FELLOWSHIPS WITHIN THE HUMAN AND SOCIAL SCIENCES

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 2012
Availability

Sub-Committee A has postdoctoral fellowships available for research in the human and social sciences with intake 1 January 2012 or as soon as possible thereafter.  

The system of postdoctoral research fellowships (approved by Senate on 1 March 1996) is based on the fact that a research fellowship can be awarded to a local researcher/lecturer (host), who then advertises for possible candidates. The final appointment is made by Subcommittee A.  The idea is not to award the fellowship to own graduated doctoral students, but to bring expertise from outside, of people who have graduated less than 5 years ago. Applications will be competitive. Evaluation of applications will be based on the academic merit of the applicant (host) and of the project on which the fellow will make his/her contributions. Fellowships are awarded for a period of 1 year, with possible extension to a second year based on satisfactory progress and outputs. A fellowship must be taken up within six months after it has been awarded to the host by Subcommittee A.
Funding for the stipend of a postdoctoral research fellow normally consist of contributions from the host`s own funds and Sub-Committee A funds in a relationship 1:7. 

In 2012, Sub-Committee A will make a contribution of R140 000 per postdoctoral fellow, with an accompanying compulsory contribution of R20 000 by the host. 

Application procedure
Calls for applications are now open and must be submitted on the prescribed form available from Maléne Fouché and also on www0.sun.ac.za/research.  
Please note that these applications should be submitted by prospective hosts of postdoctoral candidates and NOT by the candidates themselves.
Should an application be successful (outcome will be available by mid-November), the applicant can advertise for suitable candidates. A brief motivation and CV of the preferred candidate must be submitted for ratification by Subcommittee A within six months after the award.  

Applications must reach Malene Fouche by 10:00 on 14 October 2011. 
Ms. Maléne Fouché
Tel: 808-4622
Division of Research Development
E-mail: mfouche@sun.ac.za
14 September 2011

